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NOTICE: REFUND OF EXCESS TUITION FEES 2020-21 PAID 

 

In accordance with West Bengal, Government advisory the school 

management has decided to roll back the increase  in Tuition Fee  for 

the year 2020-2021. All those parents who  have paid the increment will 

be refunded the amount on the opening of the school based on 

Government advisory. 

  

Any queries in this regard may be made only by email on 

tbges12@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 
Brij Bhushan Singh 

Headmaster 

17 June 2020 
 


